
   

 

 

 

 

Monday 2nd September 

INSET—staff only 

 

Tuesday 3rd September 

INSET—staff only 

 

Wednesday 4th September 

8.50 All children return to school. 

New Reception intake—mornings only 

New Reception intake—parent meetings in the afternoon 

 

Thursday 6th September 

New Reception intake in all day 

 

Friday 7th September 

New Reception intake in all day 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

                               Weekly Newsletter 

Dear parents and carers, 

A Fond Farewell 

Thank you to Mrs Smyth for all her support in Year 

5 / 6 in her role as teaching assistant. We sadly say 

goodbye to Mrs Smyth as she leaves us today.  

 

We celebrated at Year 6’s graduation this week. It has been amazing to see 

all the children flourish at Styal Primary School. We are all so proud of their                          

achievements—especially the fantastic, kind young people they have                 

become. Good luck to all our children in the next stage of their learning 

journey. 

Congratulations Miss Tompkins 

I have fantastic news to share with you...Miss Tompkins is 

getting married during the summer holidays. We are so 

excited for her and I am sure you will join us in saying 

‘congratulations’ on the announcement of her ‘big day’. 

When we return in September, she will be Mrs Clough. 

An Ice-Cream Treat 

Parents of Styal treated all the children to an ice-cream on Friday afternoon. 

What a lovely way to end the year! Thank you to Parents of Styal for all their 

hard work and support over the year. We are very lucky to have you all! 

 

19th July 2024 

School Dinners—Week 3 

Mrs Boardman   01625 917280  

head@styal.cheshire.sch.uk 



   

 

 

 

      

Reception:  Orla 

Year 1: Seren 

Year 2:  Izzy 

Year 3:  Seb 

Year 4:  Ayaana 

Year 5:  Alec 

Year 6: Emily 

STYAL STAR CITIZENS 

Attainment—Maisie and Oscar D 

Progress—Isla 

Sports—Oscar L 

Keven Cooper Cup—Joad and Kitty 

Sue McDonald Computing Award  - Archie 

Kindness—Sophia 

 

YEAR 6  AWARDS 

Celebrating Children with Leadership 

Roles 

Thank you to ECO Gang and School Council for 

their work improving standards in all areas of 

the school. Pupil voice is so important so thank 

you for being confident, creative and always 

striving for ‘better’! 



   

 

 

 

      

Sports Day 

How lucky were we with the weather—it just held out for us! This is always one of the highlights of the 

school calendar and this year was no exception. It was fantastic to see the children so eagerly competing 

and having fun. Well done to Tatton for being the team winners this year.        

Sports for Schools 

Sports for Schools is a social enterprise that brings the country's top 

athletes into primary schools to encourage the children (and                     

teachers!) to be more active. The athlete that came into school ran a 

fitness circuit with the children and then delivered an inspirational             

assembly. 

We raised £195 and this will be used to enable Sports for Schools to 

keep running and support and fund top athletes to compete and train 

at the highest level. 



   

 

 

 

      

Goodbye—I am so sad to be leaving 

I wanted to thank all our families for their support over the last four 

years. It has been an absolute privilege to work with the children and 

staff at this amazing school. I know I am biased, but this is such a                    

beautiful school with the most fantastic, kind and nurturing adults. 

We always strive for the best from all our children—we definitely aim 

high academically. What has filled me with joy though every day,  is 

seeing the children’s excitement during their learning as they discover 

new things.  

I am so proud that I have been able to be a small part in your            

children’s lives. Thank you for letting me have the opportunity. I have a 

little gift for all the children in school to symbolise growing, nurture and 

belief. It is a packet of seeds that I would love you to plant together as 

a family.   

Keep growing, Styal Primary School! 



   

 

 

 

      

Random Acts of  Kindness 

Shane has been rewarded with a RAK this 

week for helping Mrs Jones setting out 

equipment on Wednesday afternoon. 

Shane is always kind and I am so glad he 

has got this award. 

Attendance for the YEAR 

Aiming for Above 95% 

Winners for the year are  

Year 3/4 with 93.36% 

Whole school 92.39% 

 Rec     92.04%                                                   

Y1/2  93.3%                                                         

Y3 / 4 93.36%                                                                 

Y5 / 6 90.37%      

 

Mrs Boardman’s Award 

In this final week of term, my special 

certificate goes to Oscar D. This             

nomination came from Frankie’s mum 

for his brilliant support of the younger 

children at this year’s Summer Fair. 

Oscar has been a great asset to the 

school and I am sure he will be              

amazing at high school. 


